
When:	 Saturday, 11 November 2017 
Time:	 10.30am for 11.00am start  
Venue: 	 Parer Place, QUT Creative Industries Precinct, Musk Avenue, Kelvin Grove

RSVP:		  Friday, 3 November 2017  ciexternalrelations@qut.edu.au 

The ceremony is a free public event.

This project is proudly supported by the Queensland Government. 

Parer Place Re-dedication Ceremony

Remembrance Day 2017
The Vice-Chancellor, Professor Peter Coaldrake AO, extends a warm invitation to you  
to attend a commemorative Remembrance Day service and re-dedication ceremony at historic Parer Place.

As part of the former Gona Barracks, Parer Place has historic associations with the despatch of troops to both the first and 
second world wars. The new QUT Creative Industries Precinct development, which sensitively integrates the repurposed 
Defence Reserve structures, is a fitting location for a memorial to mark the centenary of World War I.

The memorial will not only commemorate fallen service men and women across all campaigns, but also pay tribute to 
the many media workers tragically killed during war. The site was named in honour of Damien Parer, the celebrated 
cameraman killed in the Pacific Islands campaign, and QUT’s commitment to training future film and television staff and 
journalists continues on the site today. 

The University acknowledges the support given to this project by many contributors, in particular the Royal United Service 
Institute of Queensland, and the State Government of Queensland, through the Queensland Advisory Committee for the 
Commemoration of the Anzac Centenary.

Remembering the fallen
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